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To whom it may concern, I oppose this bill. Not only does this bill completely go 

against our rights, it’s going to cripple a ton of businesses. People that have worked 

their entire careers as a ffl, this isn’t right. That money is going to come from 

somewhere and it’s going to be in taxes to offset what the state is bringing in from 

gun sales. Not to mention crime rate will go up, the criminals that fill our streets with 

drugs and killings are not going to follow any rules. This is being pushed through by 

actors with out of state money and any official even entertaining these bills should be 

ashamed, you guys swore a oath to uphold the constitution and help protect the 

people and your not.  


